
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
 

      
 

French Creek (Sandpiper) Water Service Area Water Service Interruption  

 
Water service in the Sandpiper water service area will be temporarily interrupted as follows: 
 

Date: Thursday, July 25, 2024 

Time: 9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

Location: 1314-1363 Lanyon Drive, Parksville 

 
The above time period is not definite. The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will keep the water service 
disruption as short as possible to minimize any inconvenience to residents. Please have water on standby 
for all domestic use.   

When service is resumed, the water may be discoloured. This is due to disturbed deposits in the pipes and 
is not harmful.  Some air may be introduced into your water service line and cause your faucets to sputter 
momentarily but it is not harmful.  The RDN is not responsible for any damage resulting from interrupted 
service, discoloured water or air sputtering.    

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-248-4914 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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